
 

MnVFC Announcement 

Date: March 9, 2023 

To: MnVFC Providers 

From: MnVFC Program 

Re: Lyophilized Formulation of Rotarix No Longer Available for Order and Vaqta  
Syringes on Backorder 

 

Lyophilized formulation of Rotarix no longer available for order 

The lyophilized formulation of Rotarix is no longer available for order. The new, liquid formulation is available in MIIC. If 
you still have the lyophilized Rotarix vaccine in stock, keep the vial and oral dosing applicator in your storage unit until 
you can use it or until it expires. Use this stock up first before ordering the new liquid formulation. Be sure staff 
understands how to use the Rotarix presentation(s) you have in stock.  

Vaqta syringes on backorder 

Vaqta syringes are currently on backorder. They are not expected to be available again until the end of March. If you 
need hepatitis A doses sooner, Vaqta single-dose vials and Havrix are available now. 

MnVFC Program 
651-201-5522 or 1-800-657-3970 
www.health.state.mn.us/vfc  

Please route to:  
▪ Clinical supervisor  
▪ Medical director  
▪ Clinic manager  
▪ Clinic staff  
▪ Pharmacy  
▪ Vaccine staff 

http://www.health.state.mn.us/vfc



